Please use the enclosed envelope and
mail the completed survey to:
NRC Health
Survey Processing Center

. PO BOX 82660
Alpha Hospital Lincoln, NE 68501-2660
1-800-733-6714

Dear Employee,

As a valued member of Alpha Hospital, we are asking for your help. We know that your
engagement at work has a direct impact on resident and family experiences at Alpha Hospital.
We want to make sure you have the tools you need to provide the highest standards of
resident-centered care, while also enjoying your work here. In order to do that, we are asking
for your feedback.

Below you will find a personalized link to your Employee Engagement Survey. The survey
gives you an opportunity to provide open, honest and anonymous feedback about Alpha
Hospital. All responses will remain confidential, so you can feel comfortable sharing your
thoughts and opinions. Please complete within 30 days.

Complete the questionnaire online by going to the website and using the access code below.
The access code has been assigned exclusively to you, so please do not share it with others.

Website: http://nrc.to/ GHCAEmployee
Access Code:

After the survey is completed, the results will be de-identified and compiled by NRC Health
and communicated to Alpha Hospital. Leaders are expected to share team results and create
action plans with their teams to reinforce strengths and address identified issues and
concerns.

Thank you for taking the time to respond to this important survey and all you do for the
residents and families of Alpha Hospital each and every day.

Alpha Hospital



